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Dear --FNAME--, 

 

ECGRA Special Events Grants are now open! 

 
If your organization is a 501c3 nonprofit, a municipal authority, or a 
municipality headquartered in Erie County, PA, you may be eligible to apply for 
the ECGRA Special Events Grant.  

 

Special events promote a sense of community and inclusiveness, and often 

generate an influx of dollars from outside Erie County resulting in local 

economic growth and improved quality of place for Erie residents. They 

increase our ability to attract and retain a skilled workforce, spur investments 

from the private sector, stabilize land and housing prices, and increase civic 

pride. As part of a strategy to strengthen the economy, ECGRA Special Events 

Grants fund up to 5% of the cost of events that take place within Erie County, 

are open to the general public, and promote the region economically and 

culturally.  

 

Click here to see the latest guidelines and to apply for the ECGRA Special 

Events Grant. If you have any questions, please contact me 

at tmaggio@ecgra.org. 
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  Sincerely,   

  
 

  
  Tom Maggio 

Grants Manager 
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